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The Commission met on Tuesday, January 9, 2018 with Chair Lange and Commissioners 
Lipschultz, Schuerger, Sieben, and Tuma present. 
 
The following matters were taken up by the Commission: 
 
 
PL-9/CN-14-916; PL-9/PPL-15-137 
In the Matter of the Application of Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership for a Certificate of 
Need for the Line 3 Pipeline Replacement Project in Minnesota from the North Dakota Border 
to the Wisconsin Border; 
In the Matter of the Application of Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership for a Routing Permit 
for the Line 3 Pipeline Replacement Project in Minnesota from the North Dakota Border to 
the Wisconsin Border. 
 
Commissioner Lipschultz moved that the Commission request that the ALJ issue her report no 
later than April 23 and that she adjust the schedule accordingly to accommodate this requested 
deadline. 
 
The motion passed 5-0. 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION: October 24, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 

Daniel P. Wolf, Executive Secretary 
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